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Open Mic Night & 10th Anniversary Celebration! 
 

Tuesday, March 23, 2021 
 

Toastmasters members are now working to complete speeches from their Pathways 
projects in order to complete Levels and progress through the program. However, 
many clubs have limited speaking opportunities due to time, especially for longer 
speeches in the more advanced Levels. 
 

At our Open Mic Night, we provide speaking opportunities for our members along with 
a few speaker spots for guests. Here is a chance to get a speech completed and get 
evaluation feedback from experienced Toastmasters! Plus, you can be a Speech 
Evaluator and work on developing those skills. Join us in celebrating our 10th 
anniversary at our next meeting on Tuesday, March 23rd. 

Location:  
 

VIRTUAL/ONLINE ZOOM.US MEETING 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89635270186?pwd=VkJ6VWY2Q2FRK2lOcFZpMk9kckhQQT09 

6:45 pm - 8:45 pm 
 

Hurry! Contact Vice President of Education Rodger Cota, DTM, PDG  
to request speaking or speech evaluation spot for the meeting! 

 
Rodger Cota, DTM, PDG (562) 619-0076 

rcotacat@gmail.com 
http://www.meetup.com/The-Officers-Club-of-District-ONE/ 

http://officersclub.toastmastersclubs.org 
 
 

The Officers' Club of District ONE is an Advanced Club  
dedicated to the growth and development of all Toastmasters members. 


